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 E U R O P E A N  P O L I C E  U N I O N 

Att. ALL MEMBERS 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
We would like to express our sincerest support in these trying times. The 
Croatian Police Union sympathizes with all those affected by the recent 
COVID-19 outbreak, especially with those in the hardest hit areas of Europe, 
which counts many of you.  
 
We hope you are able to keep yourselves, your families and the citizens of 
your countries safe through this trial. 
 
At this time we invite you to stay calm and focused, keep observing the self-
protection measures prescribed by the epidemiologists and, above all, never 
lose hope. Because this too will pass and we will be able to resume with our 
normal lives.  
 
Until then, stay safe! 
 

Best regards, 
 

Dubravko Jagić, 
President, Police Union of Croatia 


